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PCN Notice 

 
 

One of the suppliers of insulator material which JAE uses will be withdrawing from the market. In 
response to this, JAE will provide the same products with alternative LCP materials.   

 

1.   Affected Parts: 
MM80, SM3 

Please see list below. 
 

Series Part Number 
Current 

Material 

Alternative 

Material 

Product  

Evaluation 

Situation 

MM80 

MM80-204B1-E1 

LONGLITE 

LCP 270B3TL 

POLYPLASTIC 

CO., LTD 

LAPEROS 

E481i 

Evaluation 

Completed MM80-204B1-E1R 

SM3 

SM3ZR067B120AB2R1500 

POLYPLASTIC 

CO., LTD 

LAPEROS 

E481i 

(Planned) 

Planned 

Completion 

Date: 8/10 

SM3ZS067B120AB2R1500 

SM3ZS067B120AE1R1500 

SM3ZS067B120AE2R1500 

SM3ZS067B120AM1R1500 

SM3ZS067U310AAR1200 

SM3ZS067U310ABR1200 

SM3ZS067U310AER1200 

SM3ZS067U310AMR1200 

SM3ZS067U310BAR1200 

SM3ZS067U310BBR1200 

SM3ZS067U410ABR1000 

SM3ZS067U410AER1000 

SM3ZS067U410AMR1000 

SM3ZS067U410BAR1000 

SM3ZS067U410BBR1000 

 
 

 

2.   Change Date: 
January 2019 

*Please consult your distributor for shipment times of products with alternative materials. 
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3.   Instructions:  
Please advise your distributor on the below: 

 

1. Is a 4M change application required? 
2. If a 4M change application is required, please provide the required contents for evaluation and sample 

quantity, as well as anything else required for approval. 
 

Deadline for response: August 3, 2018 

 If it is not possible to answer by the deadline above, please let your distributor know. 
 If we do not receive a response, we will assume that the 4M change application is not necessary. 
 Since the SM3 is in evaluation, adjustment with customers will begin after completing evaluation, but please 

proceed with the above request beforehand. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 


